
On Friday, November 3, 2017, the Holland Patent Central School District switched to an automated 

phone system that will allow our community the opportunity to directly contact the building and/or 

department of choice.  The new system is menu based, allowing the user to efficiently navigate thought 

the system.  Thank you for your support.     


